
 

 

DROP IN & 
HAVE YOUR SAY 

Waddesdon Village Hall – Monday 23rd January 2023 – 19:30-21:00hrs.  

The Waddesdon Neighbourhood Team 
Invite you 

 To come and drop in to speak with us.  
 

Come and speak to us about: 

 Discussing an issue in your area.  

 Crime prevention advice 

 Advice on calling the police.  

 Advice on securing your property & possessions.  

 Agencies we work with.  

 Scam awareness.  

 Joining the police.  
 

We look forwards to meeting you on the 23rd 
January 2023. 

Any further questions please contact: 
waddesdonnhpt@thamesvalley.police.uk 

 


